Jones, Beth A.

A RS AlaE

From: Lettie Heer <Imheer@yahoo.com>

Sent: Tuesday, August 28, 2018 9:15 PM

To: Jones, Beth A,; Phoenix Hill Neighborhood Association; Sexton Smith, Barbara
Subject: 18CUP1008, doggy day care, 713 E. Broadway

In reference to the above zoning request, | was concerned about commerce that might want to locate in my
neighborhood (Phoenix Hill), but might not help our area have a positive living environment.

Beth, thank you for going over particulars of the request and sanitary requirements that would be required.

I looked around the environs of the doggy day care at Baxter near Broadway today to see what | could see, hear, and
smell. The facility did not smell, even in the backlot; I did not hear howling dogs even though it was 9:00 am and clients
were bringing in their dogs.

There could be need for this service that has requested the zoning change and the general location at 713 E Broadway is
a commercial block on the way to and from downtown.

From what | found out, this business could be a very reasonable addition to our local commerce and not a detraction
from a livable neighborhood.

Thank you for this opportunity to respond.

Lettie Heer

425 S. Wenzel St

Louisville, Ky 40204

Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android




